
Bakersfield College 

Enrollment Management  

Outreach Roundtable 
 

Thursday, April 14, 2016 

2:30 p.m. to 4:00 p.m. 

Collins Conference Center 

 
Join us for a campus-wide discussion of Outreach 

Programs, Dual Enrollment, and Summer Bridge.  The 

BC Enrollment Management Roundtable will feature 

 
 Steven Watkin 

Director of Outreach and School Relations 

Roundtable Focus: Outreach Programs 

 Cornelio Rodriguez 

Dean of Instruction 

Roundtable Focus:  Dual Enrollment 

 Kimberly Van Horne Bligh 

Academic Development Department Chair 

Title V Director 

Roundtable Focus:  Summer Bridge 

 

 

 

  Audience questions and discussion will be encouraged. 


